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NRC RECEIVES ZIMMER MANAGEMENT REVIEW SELECTION;
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND MEETING SET
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The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has eceived the attached submittal

from Cincinnati Gas and Electric Company, proposing the selection of
Torrey Pines Technology, San Diego, California, to perform the independent
review of CG&E's management of the Zimmer project. The review is required
by the Commission's November 12, 1982, Order suspending construction at
Zimmer.

The NRC staff, which is reviewing the proposal, will consider written
comments from interested organizations and members of the public on the
selection of Torrey Pines. Comments should be submitted by March 28, 1983.

A public meeting will be held in Cincinnati on March 28, 1983, to
discuss the written comments received prior to the meeting and to hear
any further comments from interested individuals and organizations. The
meeting will begin at 10 a.m. in Rooms 5001 and 5007 of the Federal Office
Building, Fifth and Main Streets, Cincinnati, OH. >

For additional information contact: Jan Strasma, Public Affairs Officer
'12/932-2674.

Stephen Lewis, Regional Counsel,
312/932-2732
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